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MARCH 2024 NEWSLETTER  
 

For the 2024 Season we have 119 teams. The first three months have seen the usual challenges with the 
latest goshawk attacks over the last couple of weeks. The birds are still going through the moult but 
should look great by the end of the month. We wish to thank Brian Bacon and David Brokensha for their 
assistance once again this year with the vaccination of the birds. Work around the loft will now step up in 
the coming weeks as we get ready for the final stage before racing begins. 
 
Members in 2024 will be competing for a total prize pool of $117,000 ($23,400 per race). 
The prizes are as follows: 
 

1st $10000  

2nd $2800  

3rd $1700  

4th $1100  

5th $800 

6th – 7th $600 

8th $500 

9th – 10th $400 

11th – 15th $300 

16th- 30th $200  

The Aggregate Points and Bird of the Year winners will receive a trophy plus a cash prize of $500.00 and 
$200.00, respectively.  

Our races this year are: 
 
22nd June  Bookaloo (Approx 333 klms) 
13th July  Pimba (Approx 418 klms) 
10th August  Glendambo (Approx 493 klms) 
24th August  The Twins (Approx 611 klms) 
21st September  Coober Pedy (Approx 727 klms) 
  



The next newsletter will be in May. 

 
APC Committee 
Brian, Penny and Rolf 
 


